Correspondence by Project

Project Number:

1153785821

Correspondence Number Memo

F2ZNURC440T-1

1) Please provide a TCB contract.
Response: The Application will now be
under Universal Electronics, Inc. --
Which already has a TCB contract. 2)
The FRN does not match the applicant.
Please provide the correct FRN.
Response: The Application will now be
under Universal Electronics, Inc. -- and
the 731 form will be revised. 3) The FCC
ID listed on the application has already
been used. Please provide an FCC 1D
that has not been used. Response: The
FCC 1D will be changed to reflect the
Universal Electronics, Inc. FCC ID 4) At
the end of the FCC ID label example, the
characters “_U” were shown. The *“_”
character is not permitted to be on the
FCC ID. Please correct. Response: The
FCC ID has been changed to the
Universal Electronics, Inc. FCC ID -- See
Revised Label 5) The letter of authority
and anti-drug abuse letters were not
from the applicant. Please provide these
letters on the applicant’s letterhead.
Response: The letter of authority and
anti-drug abuse letter will be for
Universal Electronics, Inc. now 6) The
letter requesting confidentiality is not
from the applicant. Please provide a
letter requesting confidentiality on the
applicant’s letterhead. Reponse:
Because the Application will be under
Universal Electronics, Inc. no action is
needed -- as the letter of confidentiality
iIs aleady from Universal Electronics,
Inc. 7) The user manual submitted is
too large to upload on the FCC site.
Please provide a user manual file no
larger than 4 MB, 3 MB is preferred
Response: The Owner's Manual will be
split up into 2 parts for file size reasons.






